
From:  Mindy Nguyen <Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org>

Sent time:  10/14/2020 08:22:25 AM

To:  mary ledding <ledfam6384@sbcglobal.net>

Subject:  Re: Hollywood Center Project Hearing postponed??
 

Hi Mary,

All of the appeals are linked to the agenda under Case No. VTT-82152-1A. I have provided the link for your convenience below.
https://planning.lacity.org/odocument/69cfb8ae-4318-497b-b93b-956ca3656b86/VTT-82152-1A.pdf

The Federation of Hillside and Canyon Associates appeal is under Exhibit A-2, which begins on page 66. Please note that the
appeals themselves will not be heard tmrw, only the request to extend the time to act on the appeals.

Let me know if you have any other questions.

On Wed, Oct 14, 2020 at 7:41 AM mary ledding <ledfam6384@sbcglobal.net> wrote:
Thanks Mindy.
I am trying to find the appeals that were filed on this and can find most of them but I do not find that the appeal by
Hillside Federation, Channel Law group, is listed in the online documents under Public Comments.  I find other
appeals there but not that one. Is it filed somewhere else?
Mary

On Tuesday, October 13, 2020, 05:47:20 PM PDT, Mindy Nguyen <mindy.nguyen@lacity.org> wrote:

Hi Mary,

Thank you for your email. The City has received a request to continue the consideration of the Hollywood Center Project, currently
scheduled for the City Planning Commission meeting on Thursday, October 15, 2020. As such, the agenda has been updated to
reflect this request, and is attached for your convenience. Please be advised that the only item related to the Hollywood Center Project
to be heard at this meeting will be the consideration of and consent to the extension request for Item No. 7.

If you have any questions or concerns regarding this matter, please note that all public comments continue to be accepted, and
incorporated into the administrative record for the Hollywood Center Project, until a final decision is made.

Regards,

On Tue, Oct 13, 2020 at 4:49 PM mary ledding <ledfam6384@sbcglobal.net> wrote:
HI MIndy,
We all received notice of the CPC hearing on this project for October 15 at 10 a.m.  But the Hollywood Center
folks have emailed followers to say that this hearing has been delayed. I checked the CPC website and could
only find the agenda which shows this is still on the calendar.

Can you please tell me whether or not the hearing has been cancelled or delayed, and if delayed, when will it
occur?  

Thanks for your help,
Mary Ledding

-- 

Mindy Nguyen

Preferred Pronouns: She, Hers, Her
City Planner
Los Angeles City Planning

221 N. Figueroa St., Suite 1350
Los Angeles, CA 90012
Planning4LA.org
T: (213) 847-3674
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